[image: ]St Brigid’s PS
Castle Street
Ballymoney
BT53 6JX
Principal: Mr Kieran O’Neill
koneill580@c2kni.net
Tel: 028 2766 2664
Thursday, 09 September 2021

Dear Parents

Please find below information with regards to anyone considering applying to do the AQE or GL Assessments this year.
AQE Registration:  Closing Date is Friday 24th September @ 5pm
Relevant for local schools:  Coleraine Grammar and Dalriada School
See link: https://aqe.org.uk/applications-for-registration-2021-2022/
GL Registration: Closing date is Friday 24th September @ 2pm
To go to PPTC website:   www.pptcni.com   
Click on Information for parents
[bookmark: _GoBack]PPTC Entrance Assessment Registration Forms 2021-2022 (There are guidance notes here too).  A passport sized photograph and birth certificate are required.
Locals Schools that do not require registration for AQE or GL Assessment
Our Lady of Lourdes
Loreto College
Dominican College
Cross and Passion College
Ballymoney High School
You may contact any of the Post-Primary schools for more information.
Transfer Application Process:  Further Information with regards to applying for a place in a Post-Primary school for September 2022 will be communicated later this term.

Yours sincerely

Kieran P O’Neill
Principal
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